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Monday 5th February 2024 
 

 
RE: Nursery Creepy Crawly Show 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of the Nursery Spring Focus Theme ‘Mini-beast Madness,’ we have invited ‘The Creepy 
Crawly Show’ to visit our Nursery children on Thursday 21st March - 10:00-11:00am. The show is 
presented in a fun way and children will have the opportunity to get up close with the animals, 
for some species hold them, and learn some fascinating facts along the way. 
 
Children who do not usually attend on a Thursday morning, are invited to attend the show. If 
you would like your child to attend, and they do not usually attend Nursery on a Thursday 
morning, please email the school office on enquiries@saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk and bring your 
child to the KS1 entrance on Thursday 21st March at 9:50am and collect them at 11:00am 
from KS1 main entrance. 
 

We are asking for a contribution of £4.00 to cover the cost of the educational show. Please use 
your Parent Pay account to pay the contribution as soon as possible.  
We ask that all payments are made by Monday 18th March to ensure we are in a financial 
position to cover all costs.  
 
With any events requesting voluntary contributions, if sufficient donations are not received, we 
may not be in a financial position to subsidise the event and it may have to be cancelled. 
 
If your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant and you wish to use this funding towards 
paying for the educational visitor, please email the school office.  
 
 
 
Mrs E. Prentki                     Mrs. E. Cunningham     
Deputy Headteacher        Nursery Teacher   
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